
 
 

20th September 2019 
 

Dear Parents   

 

UCI CYLING CHAMPIONSHIPS  

 

Following my recent letter regarding the above, I am writing to confirm that 

school is open for the whole week next week commencing Monday 23rd 

September.  There are very few staff changes and, therefore, we expect to 

run the school day in a normal way. 

Regarding home/school transport: we have been informed by SEN 

Transport of some earlier pick ups from school where routes home are 

affected.  They should have already liaised with you if your child is affected.  

Please check with them or your child’s transport provider if you are unsure 

about the arrangements for your child.  

Springwater Activity Club next Thursday 26th September will not be taking 

place.  

Please look at the event website in order to familiarise yourself with the 

road closure information.  

 

https://worlds.yorkshire.com/ 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

Sarah 

 

Sarah Edwards 

Head Teacher 


